Tomah Police Still Waiting For Tox Reports
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How 2 people died in Tomah, after being found in their home Tuesday, is still

a question police there would like to have answered. Police Chief, Wes Revels, tells us that
toxicology results may provide answers, but are not expected to be available for several weeks.

Revels was at the autopsies of 35 year old Michael Boback and 25 year old Tracey Small and
any kind of violent nature which could have led to the murders has been ruled out. The pair
were found after police were notified by a relative that the two were in the house, unresponsive.




